
HOUSING ELEMENT 
 

RECOMMENDATION:  Planning Commission recommending the Board of Supervisors take 

the following action:  ACCEPT THE ADMINISTRATIVE DRAFT 2008-2013 HOUSING 

ELEMENT UPDATE FOR SUBMITTAL TO THE CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF 

HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT FOR THEIR REVIEW. 

 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

On March 27, 2008, the Planning Commission considered and received input on the Draft 

Housing Element.  Input was received from Noel Breil, Art Marinaccio, and Cindy Shaffer.  The 

Commission recommended acceptance of the draft element for submittal to HCD on a 3-0 vote, 

with Commissioners Tolhurst and Mac Cready being absent. 
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